Comprehensive maintenance works for UM Wu Yee Sun Library
(E2) from 27 May to 19 June 2019 (2019/05/24)

Dear Students and Colleagues,

Please be informed that CMDO-Facility Management and Maintenance
Section (FMM) will conduct renovation work for exterior wall and the hall of
Libraryfrom 27 May to 19 June 2019.

During the works, scaffolding will be built and the working area will be
partially closed for construction. Dust emissions and noise is expected as
well. Main entrance is at the Student Street (shown as attachment). Please
pay attention to the on-site instructions when passing by these areas.

Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Lo
at ext. 8658, Mr. Chan at ext. 8567 or Campus Management Hotline
at ext. 8700. For any emergency during non-office hours, please
contact Security Centre at ext. 4000.

Thank you.
Best regards,

CMDO-Facility Management and Maintenance Section

Library North q~ I%Eﬁﬁ:ltiﬁ

—

-



